
Phonemaster for the Week of May 20, 2019 

 

OUR END OF YEAR TESTING SCHEDULE has been revised and is now posted on the front 

page of our website.  Please mark these dates on your calendar and plan to have your student 

here each day of testing.  Testing begins promptly at 7:45 am, so it is important that students 

arrive on time.  Once testing begins, students will not be admitted to their testing room and will 

need to make it up at a later date.   

LIGONFEST Ticket Order Forms are now available.  If you need additional forms, they are 

posted on the front page of our website. We encourage you to purchase tickets ahead of time to 

avoid long lines the day of Ligonfest, which will be held on Friday, June 7.  All pre-orders are 

due on or before May 24.  This is the final deadline.  

CONGRATULATIONS to our Band Director, Renee Todd.  On behalf of the Central District 

Bandmaster Association, Ms. Todd was recently named the recipient of the “Award of 

Excellence” for 2019-2020.  This award is voted on by the membership of the Central District, 

comprised of band directors from 14 counties, stretching from Guilford to Wake County.  

CONGRATULATIONS to our Drama Teacher, Nina Winter and her students.  Ms. Winter’s 

students were recently awarded the 2019 Fred Fletcher Outstanding Volunteer Award for their 

work over the past four years performing at the Chavis Celebrates Event at John Chavis 

Community Center.  

FCCLA BAKE SALE will run from May 20 through the 24 in Room 1203.  Please help support 

our students who will be participating in the FCCLA Nationals in California this summer.   

IMPORTANT DATES FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 20: 

 

May 20   

• World Language Exit Exams will be taken throughout the week in Language Classes 

 

May 23 

• Band Spring Concert, 7:00 pm in the Auditorium  

 

RECURRING ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

VISITORS IN THE BUILDING: Our Ident-a-kid check in at the Main Office has recently 

been upgraded.  Moving forward, Visitors and Volunteers will need their license each time you 

sign in.  It will no longer hold your information from a previous visit.  Please be sure to have 

your license with you when you come to Ligon.  

LIGON SPORTS BOOSTERS:  Looking to make a difference?  Join our Ligon Sports 

Boosters for the 2019-2020 school year.  The Sports Boosters are an integral part of our Athletic 

Program.  If you are interested in volunteering, please email Coach Rouse at srouse@wcpss.net. 



LIGON FOOD ARK JR:. The Pantry is open to all Ligon families. To learn more, or to 

volunteer, email ligonfoodark@gmail.com.   

Please remember to check our website for daily updates and important information. A copy of 

this Phonemaster is posted on the website under “School News”.  

 

Have a great week Ligon families! 

 

Remember:  Ligon’s mission is to engage, educate and develop the gifts and talents of each 

child. 
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